Subscribe

Monthly newsletter of DACCNY, the Danish American Chamber of Commerce, New York.

View this email in your browser



- f Like us on Facebook
- Follow us on Twitter
- Check out our Website
- in Join us on LinkedIn

In this issue

Christmas Luncheon 2017

YP Relaunch

A Word from Our Incoming Chair,

Upcoming events

...and more!

Upcoming events:

SOLD OUT: US Economic Outlook with Torsten Sløk January 19, 2017 DACC/DJØF Event

Save the date:

DACC Christmas

Luncheon

December 8, 2017

DACC Event

A special thanks to our Sustaining Members!

DACCNY January 2017

Dear <<First Name>>,

We hope that you have all enjoyed the Holidays and made it well into the new year!

We are excited to get started on 2017—it will be an eventful vear!

While we still have the taste of Christmas pudding (or snaps) fresh in our minds, we are already now marking our calendars for this year's Annual DACC Christmas Luncheon at the Harvard Club, which will take place on **December 8, 2017.**

As an effort to accommodate and grow DACCNY's younger membership, we are re-launching our Young Professional membership level with new lower dues of \$25/year and a renewed focus on creating networking opportunities for a younger audience. Help spread the word among your young employees, interns, friends, and acquaintances. More to come over the next months.

Please find a word from our incoming chair Anne-Mette Andersen below.

We kick off the year with an exciting event on January 19 where Deutsche Bank Chief International Economist Torsten Sløk will provide us with an outlook on the U.S. economy and shed some light on the potential consequences of President-Elect Donald Trump's promised efforts to "make America great again". As always these events are extremely popular, and unfortunately we are already at capacity.

You should also expect invitations for a great number of

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS





Not a DACC Member Yet?

- About DACCNY
- Membership Benefits
- Membership Application

Find the best membership level for you here!



Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-State Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at daccny.com for details.

Copyright © 2017 Danish-American Chamber of Commerce, All rights reserved.

Unsubscribe from this list Update subscription preferences



Please find a word from our incoming chair Anne-Mette Andersen below.

Again, our best wishes for the new year!

Yours sincerely, DACCNY Secretariat

P.S.: Don't miss out on our activities by following us on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u> and <u>LinkedIn</u>.

A Word from Our Incoming Chair



Dear DACC Members.

At our recent board meeting, Peter Frederiksen stepped down as chairman after having served for a number of years. We are lucky to still have him as a regular board member. I, in turn, stepped down as president and was elected as the new chair and Christian Schoenberg was elected as our new president and Flemming Kristensen and Henrik Jensen were re-elected as secretary and treasurer, respectively. All of us look forward to serving you in our new positions.

We have a number of excellent events on the drawing board and look forward to seeing you at these events. If any of you would like to host events or have ideas for specific events you would like to attend, please reach out to Christian or me with your suggestions.

Best wishes for a happy and prosperous 2017!

Anne-Mette Elkjær Andersen DACCNY Chair

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS